
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To :  All Residents 
 
From :  Management 
 
Re :  Rotary Service 
 
 
On the following dates, the specified areas of the building will be exterminated as 
part of an entire building rotary service. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is a service using the best available resources to the pest control industry.  
Please throw out all excess paper products, which are harborage areas for roaches 
and other pests.  There is no need to empty your cabinets. All items on top of 
refrigerator must be removed so refrigerator may be pulled out for service.  Please 
do any cleaning behind refrigerator prior to our service. Please refrain from using 
any store bought liquid sprays after our treatments.  Immediately report any type of 
water leaks to the office in your building.  Please be aware that this treatment may 
cause the problem to actually get worse for a while. Within weeks this will subside 
completely. 
 
 
Thank You for Your Cooperation and Understanding! 
 
The Management and Owl Pest Prevention 
 


	To :  All Residents

